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Special Thanks 
Ambassadors’ Club   $1000 + 
Carl Angotti       Gerry Gras 
Penny Blake       Jeff Justice 
Lester Earnest       Herman Winick 
Pam Erwin       
The Hari Seldon Foundation 

Presidents’ Club   $500 
Paul Gilbert 
Sena & Alex Havasy 
Margaret Levenson 
Robert Reuther      
Dana St.George 

Kindly Consider 
A Monthly Donation! 

 
 

Online Forums 
The URL for our Humanist Forums on Zoom has changed. The 

address can be found on Meetup at meetup.com/humanistcommunity. 

Happy Birthday 
Rebecca Alexander  Sena Havasy 
Kay Culpepper         Lucas Mills 
Roy Elder         Dana St. George 
Bob Gaunt         Roy Speckhardt 
Alex Havasy 
 

 

 

The James Webb Space Telescope 
Last December 25 the James Webb Space Telescope (JWST) was launched from Europe's Spaceport located in 
French Guiana. 

The JWST is an orbiting infrared observatory with longer wavelength coverage and greater sensitivity than the Hubble 
Space Telescope. The longer wavelengths enable Webb to look closer to the beginning of time to hunt for the 
formation of the first galaxies, to look inside dust clouds where stars and planetary systems are forming today, and to 
measure the physical and chemical properties of other planetary systems. 

There are still many critical steps to deploy its sunshield and its optical mirrors, and there are orbit adjustments to 
reach its final orbit about the L2 Lagrange point, 1.5 million miles from Earth. A lot can go wrong. 

This work is the collaboration of people and agencies in 14 different countries to increase our understanding of the 
universe. I think that’s something that we, as Humanists, have to applaud. It’s a hopeful ending event for 2021. 

 

 
Happy New Year! 

We at the Humanist Community 
wish everyone a happy 2022.  

Stay healthy. Stay sane. 

Celebrate the beauty and love 
that’s around you! 

Editor: Alex Havasy 
Calendar: Sena Havasy 

http://meetup.com/humanistcommunity
https://www.jwst.nasa.gov/origins.html


  

 


